
MANAGER’S DESK FOR NOVEMBER 1, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

Let us come before him with thanksgiving and extol him with music and song.  

For the LORD is the great God, the great King above all gods.  

PSALM 95:2-3  

I GUESS BECAUSE ‘THANKSGIVING’ FALLS WITHIN THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER I HAVE 

ALWAYS THOUGHT OF THE ENTIRE MONTH AS ONE OF THANKSGIVING. IN REALITY, 

EVERY DAY SHOULD BE A DAY FOR THANKSGIVING. WITH THAT SAID, I PLAN TO BEGIN 

EACH MANAGER’S DESK PROGRAM THIS MONTH WITH A VERSE OF THANKSGIVING. 

I CONTINUE TO BE THANKFUL FOR OUR LISTENERS CONTINUED RESPONSE TO OUR NEED 

TO REPLACE OUR 27 YEAR OLD TRANSMITTER HERE IN SURING. IT’S A PROJECT THAT 

WILL COST $105,000. WE FIRST PRESENTED THIS NEED AT THE BEGINNING OF SEPTEMBER. 

AS OF YESTERDAY WE HAVE NOW RECEIVED $64,021. THUS, THE REMAINING AMOUNT 

STILL NEEDED IS $40,979. WE PRAISE GOD FOR HIS PROVISION AND ARE CONFIDENT HE 

WILL SUPPLY THE REMAINDER.  

IF WE WERE TO ORDER THE TRANSMITTER TODAY WE WOULD BE REQUIRED TO PUT 

DOWN 50% OF THE COST. THE MANUFACTURING TIME IS ABOUT 4-6 WEEKS AT WHICH 

TIME THE REMAINDER WOULD BE REQUIRED BEFORE IT WOULD BE SHIPPED. WE TRULY 

DO NOT HAVE A TIME SCHEDULE FOR WHEN WE’D LIKE TO FINISH THIS PROJECT. IF 

GIVING CONTINUES AT THE CURRENT RATE, WE’RE PROBABLY LOOKING AT THE FIRST 

PART OF DECEMBER FOR PLACING THE ORDER. YOUR CONTINUED PRAYERS AND OVER 

AND ABOVE GIVING ARE GREATLY APPRECIATED.  

ALREADY SOME OF YOU HAVE PUT YOUR ORDER IN FOR ONE OF OUR 2020 WALL 

CALENDARS. JUST SO YOU DON’T EXPECT IT TO ARRIVE REAL SOON LET ME TELL YOU 

THAT JUST THIS WEEK WE ORDERED THE CALENDARS. THE CALENDARS WILL BE VERY 

SIMILAR TO WHAT WE HAVE OFFERED THE PAST FEW YEARS. WITH PRICE INCREASES 

THOUGH WE HAVE HAD TO DOUBLE THE PRICE FOR THEM. WHICH MAKES THE PRICE FOR 

THE 2020 CALENDAR 2 TIMES ZERO WHICH IS ZERO. SO, YES, THEY ARE STILL FREE FOR 

THE ASKING. BUT IF YOU WISH TO INCLUDE A GIFT FOR THE STATION WE WOULD 

CERTAINLY WELCOME THAT. WHILE WE HAVE TALKED A LOT ABOUT THE TRANSMITTER 

FUND, OUR GENERAL FUND ALSO NEEDS A LOT OF HELP BETWEEN NOW AND THE END OF 

THE YEAR. WHICH IS QUICKLY APPROACHING. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


